From: no-reply@herefordshire.gov.uk <no-reply@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 09 September 2020 23:48

To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning application comment was submitted for 705441

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

The following is a comment on application 202542 by 'Peter Hands'

Nature of feedback: Submitting a general comment

Comment:

The junction of Breinton Road/Barton Road is even now Dangerous due to staff cars
from nursing home and local residents parking both sides of road leaving little room
for passing vehicles, especially those larger ones going to water works. The new
homes with additional vehicles will cause new issues for this piece of road and the
junction. Nursing staff and residents from opposite side of Barton Road all park close
to junction. Observations on this need to be made prior to approval

Attachment:
Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Peter
Last name: Hands

Postcode: HR4 7PG
Address: Breinton Court Lower Breinton

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider: Better bus service to All Breinton
to save car usuage for shopping

Link Id:
https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning services/planning applicatio
n search/details?id=202542




